
 

 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together We DREAM Together We Learn 

 

NEWSLETTER  9th February 2024 
 

 
Collective Worship Dates 

 

Nursery & Reception 23.2.2024 
 

DREAM Awards 

 DISCOVER RESPECT ENTHUSIAM ASPIRE MAKE A 
DIFFERENCE 

REC Nancy Arabella Roni Jake Dolcie 

Year 1 William Niall Connie Mollie Ruby 

YEAR 2 Luna L James Molly Maxine Isaac 

YEAR 3 Oliver D     Charlie Willow Isobel Zach 

YEAR 4 Noah D      Emily Pippa Isaac  Nathan 

YEAR 5 Luxsai Evie Sofia Ben Alex 

YEAR 6 Dolly Will Jess Olly Lucy G 

 

Weekly Attendance Awards 

W/E 2nd February 2024 Reception  100% 

 

 

Ash Wednesday, 14th February 2024 

As we are on Half Term break for Ash Wednesday this year, we cannot mark the start of 
Lent with our usual Whole School Service. 

Here are the mass times for Ash Wednesday (14th February), at both our church and 
Father's other parish: 

 
Corpus Christi: Midday 

 

 

Birchley St Marys, Billinge: 9:15am and 7:00pm 



Breakfast/Afterschool Club/Wraparound 
Parents are reminded that all bookings for the above clubs must be pre-booked onto the 
Schoolmoney App.  For Nursery parents, your sessions must be booked and paid for by 

Sunday for the week ahead.  Breakfast and afterschool clubs must be booked at least the 
day before your session.  If you require an ‘emergency’ booking, this must be arranged 
with the school office via telephone.   The office will then check your account and if you 

have credit on your account the booking will be confirmed. However, if your account is in 
arrears or there are insufficient funds to cover the booking, then the booking will not be 
taken, and you will be asked to ring back when the arrears are paid, or funds have been 
applied. The booking will then be taken.  Please refer the CASPERS Booking Policy on the 

school website. 
 

School Meals Reception, Y1 and Y2 
As a school we offer free school meals to all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. 

Some children in our school prefer to bring in their own lunch, which is another option 
for the children. 

Please can we ask that your child chooses one of the options on offer. We understand 
that some children have limited diets and need the opportunity to try new foods in an 

attempt to widen their food intake, which we welcome. However, some are ordering full 
meals to only eat certain parts and bringing a packed lunch in too. I am sure you can 

appreciate with the cost-of-living crisis and our recent donations to Teardrops, it is heart-
breaking to see so much food go to waste intentionally. 

We ask that if your child can, only choose one option either hot school dinners or packed 
lunch going forward to limit the amount of food being wasted. 

We appreciate your understanding in this matter and will be willing to answer questions 
if you have them. 

 
 

NSPCC Number Day 
Thank you to everyone who took part and donated to our NSPCC Number Day last week. 

We raised £48 for the charity. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

New Term – New Afterschool Clubs 
Next term we will be running two new afterschool clubs.  On Tuesdays we start a new 

Dance Club for Reception, Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 children.  
On Thursdays we are excited to offer a Musical Theatre Club to our (Y3, Y4 and Y5 only). 

Gymnastics will continue Mondays for those children who have already attend. 
 

Dance Club will start the Tuesday we return to school, on 20th February. 
Musical Theatre will begin on Thursday, 22nd February. 

Places must be booked on the Schoolspider app – places are limited. 
 
 
 
 

 County Primary Schools' Cross-Country Championships 

 

 
 

Congratulations to Owen and Will who represented our school in the County Primary 
Schools’ Cross-Country Championships on Saturday 4th February. Well done boys we are 

all extremely proud of you both. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Valen-Tins Appeal 

 
A huge ‘thank you’ to everyone who donated to our appeal in support of our local 

foodbank.  The items were collected on Wednesday by the Team from Teardrops and 
asked us to pass on their thanks to you all. 

 

 
 

 



 
 

Mother’s Day Shop 
 

 
 
 

Half Term Holiday 
School closes today at 3.30pm and re-opens on Tuesday, 20th February 2024. 

Have a wonderful half term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


